We invite you to join us in the
picturesque Macquarie Valley ....

Saturday & Sunday
21st & 22nd Septemher 2024

This tournament is conducted under the auspices of the NSW VGA
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> S Tuesday 17th
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\‘“a“ (Draw available from 19th September)

\ For further information contact:

Ash Bullock 0488 067 979
or Norm Lewis 0408463915

Email: ash.bullock@bigpond.com

Download entry form from

NSW VGA site
wwWw.nswvga.com.au

and follow the link

For accommodation and tourism
information visit:

www.narromineregion.com.au

See you in September for a great weekend of

golf and friendship




